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MAR 13 1978

Docket No. 50-346

Tolede Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. James S. Grant
Vice President -~ Energy
Supply
Edison Plaza
300 Madison Avenue
Tolsado, OH 43652

Gent lemen:

Thank you for your letter dated February 21, 1978, Serial No. 1-13,
informing us of the steps you have taken to correct the items of
ncncompliance which we brought to your attentiom in Inspection
Report No. 78-01 forwarded by our letter dated January 27, 1978.

Based upon a telephone conversation with Mr. W. Green on March 6,
1978, we understand that you have also addressed our concern about
the logging of pressurizer relief valves actuation that occur at
different temperature range limitations (Paragraph 3 of the
inspection report). This concern was not directly addressed in
your response.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated. We will examine the above
matters during a subsequent inspectiom.

Sincerely,

Gaston Fiorelli, Chief
Reactor Operations and
Nuclear Support Branch

cc: Mr. T. D. Murray, Station
Superintendent
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